
 

 

WEST MANHEIM TOWNSHIP 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS MEETING MINUTES 
 

Emergency Meeting             Thursday, July 28 2016 

               9:00 a.m. 

 

The Emergency Meeting of the West Manheim Township Board of Supervisors was held on July 28, 2016 

at the Municipal Building at 2412 Baltimore Pike.  Chairman Hartlaub called the Meeting to Order at 9 

a.m. 

 

ROLL CALL: Present were Supervisors, DeGennaro, Hartlaub, and Staaf and Township Manager Marc 

Woerner.  

 

Township Manager Marc Woerner informed those board members present, the sinkhole located at the 

culvert on Vegas Drive needs emergency repairs as soon as possible to prevent any further damage to the 

surrounding area and to Vegas Drive.  He explained that since this is an emergency repair, the Board 

needs to adopt the Resolution to waive the advertising and bidding requirements. 

 

Supervisors DeGennaro made a motion to adopt Resolution #2016-11 Authorize Emergency Road Repair 

– Vegas Drive, seconded by Supervisor Staaf.  In a Roll call vote, the Motion carried. 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT:  Supervisor DeGennaro made a motion to adjourn the Emergency Meeting at 9:05 

a.m., seconded by Supervisor Staaf.  Motion carried. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Miriam Clapper 

Secretary 


